
WESTMAN WILDERNESS CLUB 
BRANDON HILLS HIKE REPORT- JULY 7, 2018 

The Time… 
 July 7 (Hottest Day of the Year in Manitoba) 
 
 
The Place… 
 An 8.3 k mosquito-infested trail in the Brandon Hills 
 
 
The People… 
 13 hale & hearty souls, comprised of WWC members Jo-Anne, James, Olwen, Bert, Judy, Norm, Jane, Rick 
& Sue along with friends of members Gillian, Martha, Georgiana & Jean-Paul. We ranged in age from 4 to a guy 
who’s older than dirt (can never remember JUST how old Bert is!) 
 
 
The Details… 
 We hiked under the expert direction of James Burr, who knows the hills like the back of his hand. Up and 
down and around and around we went until we reached “The Bench”, where we rested and enjoyed the view. 
Martha & Georgiana were real troopers with little Georgiana hiking as far as she could, then Martha carrying her 

on her back when her daughter tired. Then the little 
monkey SKIPPED to the end showing us all up! 
 
 After our 2 ½ hour hike, we returned to Rick & 
Sue’s for a delicious BBQ, and a wonderfully 
refreshing swim. Friends Pat & Mary-Jo were unable 
to join us for the hike, but made amends & many new 
friends when they showed up to join us for lunch with 
wine & sushi! 
 
 
 
And The Conclusion… 
 Good exercise, good fun, good eats… a great 
time to be a member of the Westman Wilderness 
Club! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To view more photos, please go to: https://photos.app.goo.gl/ZGSuWRcYLos7apEu6 
The album is set to share, so if you have a Google gMail account, you can make comments or add photos to the 
album. Thanks James for setting this up for us. 


